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Our Mission
Statement

We provide Christ-
centered treatment 
services to men with 
substance addictions 
through a residential 
program incorporating 
the 12-Step recovery 
program with emphasis 
on the redemptive and 
transformational power 
of Jesus Christ to restore 
men to wholeness. 

Mail your donations
directly to:

The Anchorage, Inc.
P.O. Box 71774

Albany, GA 31708

The Anchorage, Inc is a
501C3 non-profit
organization.
Your donations are tax
deductible as allowed by
law.

Amazon Purchases

Do you make purchases 
from Amazon.com?  If so, 
when you make your 
purchase go to smile. 
amazon.com and select 
Anchorage Inc as your 
designated charity and 
.5% of you purchase will 
be donated to The 
Anchorage.

Follow us on Facebook:
www.facebook.com/Anc
horageOfAlbany

From the Directors Desk
When Aaron arrived at The Anchorage, he was at the lowest point in his life. He dropped out of 
high school.  He had a seven-year addiction to Methamphetamines.  He tried treatment twice and 
relapsed shortly after leaving both programs.  He concluded that he was hopelessly addicted and 
would probably die of an overdose.  His mother died six months ago, he had two children with his 
girlfriend and the children had been removed from their home by the Department of Family and 
Children Services.  He couldn’t hold a job and he only came to the Anchorage because his girlfriend 
begged him.

We would probably all agree his prospects for a bright future look grim.  That is where God’s grace 
enters the picture.  God specializes in lost causes: from Moses to King David, the Apostle Paul, and 
the Samaritan woman at the well.  As God told the Apostle Paul, “My grace is sufficient for you.”  At 
the Anchorage we believe God’s grace is sufficient for all men and women.  Hearing the gospel of 
Jesus Christ is the first step toward receiving God’s grace.

Aaron was exposed to the scriptures while attending chapel services and classes at the Anchorage.  
He began to have a glimmer of hope and believed that his life would be different.  He invested 
himself in the Bible studies and his treatment.  All of this resulted in him professing Christ as his 
Lord and Savior and led to him being baptized in our chapel.  In our Aftercare program he has 
worked a fulltime job and is making good progress in his faith and treatment. He has a long way to 
go but now he is taking it “one day at a time” and trusting God.

What a year 2022 has been! It has been a year of blessings and accomplishments. To God be the 
glory!  Our finances are improved. We have preached the gospel of Jesus Christ to several hundred 
men and baptized 49 this year.  We remodeled the classroom, built and equipped a GED Center 
and recreation room.  The grounds have been beautifully landscaped.  We paved and sealed all 
parking lots and drives. All the buildings have been painted.  The Anchorage looks beautiful!

News about the women’s home:
We anticipate receiving the deed for the property for the women’s home in January.  We have 
been working on plans for a home for 40 women.  2023 will be an exciting year at the anchorage!

It could not happen without your love, prayers and support for the Anchorage!

God Bless You!

Bob

But for me it is good to be near God: I have made the Lord GOD my 
refuge, that I may tell of all your works.

PSALM 73:28



The final baptism of 2022 was held in the Ginny Hayman Memorial Chapel on December 
11th, with 12 men being baptized. We praise God for his work in these men’s lives.

Baptism is the Sacrament of Faith and is offered to all who have faith in Jesus



Our community never ceases to amaze us with  donations and the way they share 
the love of Christ with our men. 

2023 Pheasant Shoot

January 28, 2023 

Pheasant Shoot
Benefiting:

The Anchorage 
60 spots available
1st Come 1st Serve

$500 per gun
2-hour Shoot plus:

BBQ cookout for lunch
Morning Shoot—9:00am—Lunch

Afternoon Shoot—Lunch—3:30pm
AFTERNOON IS FULL

MORNING SLOTS STILL 
AVAILABLE



2022 What a year
We can’t thank our supporters enough. God has truly 

blessed The Anchorage. 



A YEAR OF REMEMBRANCE
IN MEMORY OF: FROM:
James Don Roth John Funderburk, III

Bruce Melton
Harold Hayman Albany Internal Medicine

Betty Bowen/Joe Watkins
Charles & Chris Darsey
Debbie & VJ Reynolds
First Coast Holdings/Jean Willis
Robert Baker & Assoc
Oxford Construction Co
Randall Powers Co
Warwick UMC-Anchor SSC

Caleb Farmer Debbie & VJ Reynolds
David McGinnis Johnny McGinnis
Judge Hudson Malone WT & Janice Tanner

Delores Ford
Rev. Stauffer Steve Stewart
Elsie Detweiler Moses Steve Stewart
Holly Dunn Albany Property Mgmt Co
Elizabeth Davis Sylvia Broadway
Krista Ruth Carol & Michael Owens
Barbara Whittington FBC Glory Seekers
Bobby Middleton Stewart & Trena Champion

IN HONOR OF: FROM:
Ryan Layfield Mark & Julie Lewis
Eric Dellinger Regina Martel
Keith Gaines Frank & Larue Miller
Preston Rish Frank & Larue Miller
Felix Marbury Carlos & Sheila Phillips

James Phillips
John & Carol Marbury

Preston Lavendor Regina Martel
Chuck Knight Shingler Methodist Church
T.J. White Felix C. & Mary Susan Wiggin
J.W. Willis Reba Stewart

Twila Willis
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